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Abstract 
QualTech NP has been providing the industry with a qualified temperature switch, the EGS Temperature 
Switch, which has become obsolete. In response to the EQ community’s request for a solution,  
QualTech NP is pursuing a replacement switch and plans to begin the EQ Qualification program in 
September.  Learn about the replacement plan during this presentation. 
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